

Welcome Home Ministries – Africa August

"To Love, Care, and Pray Destitute Babies Back to Health; or into Jesus Loving Arms."

2010



Wepukulu Ronald a happy new baby



Family for Gloria and Daniel



California Vineyard Churches team



New classroom for preschool



Village team men -new uniform

Dear Welcome Home Friends and Family,

This past month has been a very sober month for all the Welcome Home Family. We lost one of our own Norris from our staff. Full of joy this year, with her much longed for pregnancy, Norris headed home for her maternity leave. No one realized that all the words of blessings and farewell as she headed off would be our last with her. At the hospital in the north it was decided for her to have a c-section from which she did not recover. Her newborn Annamie Ordongo is now with us. Please pray for her husband and 9 year old daughter as what was great joy has turned into a season of mourning for them. Annemie will go home to dad at 3years old. <Right>

New baby Ronalds mother lost to the ravages of AIDS. Thankfully he tested HIV negative and looks very healthy. The uncle is unable to care for him, father is unknown. < Left>.

Local Jinja missionaries Jeremy & Tamara are adding to their family. A very loving joy filled couple who work in one of the toughest areas of Jinja have become parents to two of our little ones. < left>



Ohio meet of Welcome Home children: Agnes, James and Joshua, Immaculate and Stephen, Rebecca Nathan, Mercy and Ben.

Sister Sylvia pictured at right has been helping us teach the local village women to have an orchard and raise chickens to benefit the children of their village. It has had mixed success and needs more follow up. The passion fruit vines have done really well as have some avocado trees

Our yearly visitors from England came as a small team this year because of the Kampala bombings. They gave us a generous donation of 1 million shillings for formula (\$500). Thank you!!!

Alex and Olivia granted adoption orders enabling them to go home within weeks with their parents to Canada.

A team of 16 from Vineyard churches in California visited and gave generous donation of 1 Million shillings (\$ 500). Thank you!!!! This team left a huge deposit of love in many children's lives.





Norris, always full of joy - we miss you!



Norris' baby - Annamie Adongo



Sr. Sylvia digging a hole for a tree.

PREEMIES (12) Annamie, Andrew, Caroline, Evelien, George, Henry, Hope, Jacob, Joseph Julius, Marlinde, Ronald BABIES (23) Adam, Agnes, Alex, Christine L, Christine N, Christopher, Davina, Dean, Esther, EstherN, Nickolas, Grace Kisakye, Ilan, Joshua Gimeyi, Josiah, Katrina, Martina Nakato, Megan, Naomi Gift, Olivia, Onduro Gloria, Patrick, Ruth. Toddlers (36) Allan M., Benjamin, Brenda, Brian, Charity, Charles, David, Edwin, Elizabeth, Emmanuel, Faith, Gloria Misaki, Gloria S, Henry, Immaculate, James K, James Waiswa, Jessica Pretty, Joel, Jonan, Joram Latif, Martin, Mary, Mercy, Nick, Owen, Paul (Nino), Peter (Kayita), Resty Kako, Ryan, Samuel, Shiba, Spencer, Susan, Tonney, Victor, Wilson [**NEW** (bold), <u>MOVED</u> (<u>Underlined</u>) Twins not Identified]

WELCOME HOME MINISTRIES - AFRICA, PO Box 9771, BREA, CA. 92822 Mandy Sydo (714) 282-7050 email: LMSydo@sbcglobal.net Our African address: PO Box 1043, Jinja, Uganda. Visit our babies on line: www.welcomehomeafrica.com (or .nl)